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April 27,2018

The White House
Washington, D.C.

Today we are filing with the White House a petition signed by thousands of people asking
President Trump to retain Scott Pruitt as Administrator of EPA. For years EPA has been the poster
child for Washington bureaucratic overreach. Administrator Pruitt is doing a splendid job advancing
the President's goal of reforming EPA and the rest of our federal bureaucracy.

Administrator Pruitt has been the subject of shrill criticism over minor issues designed to thwart his
efforts at reform. The President should stand behind loyal public servants like Scott Pruitt or suffer a
chilling effect on his Administration's ability to recruit and retain talented Americans with the courage

to make positive change.

Very Truly Yours,

Craig Rucker
President

Committee For A Constructive Tomorrow P.O. Box 65722 Washington, DC 20035 (202) 429-2737



